
 

 
 
 
 
Municipality of Lakeshore 
 
 
Cathy and I purchased apx 66 lots on what was referred to the Schiller 
property from Suburban Construction Ltd, Elmara Construction Co Ltd, 
Claudin Quaggiotto, Gina O`Donnell and Michelle Quaggiotto. It was divided 
back in 1969 and the Township of Rochester must of put a "Hold" on the 
property so nothing could get build. Cathy and I elected to not keep all those 
lots, therefore combining all the lots into 2 legal parcels like it was back in 
1968. 
 
 
We are asking to have the $1,451.00 fee waived as we believe we have made 
it easier for the Municipality to manage this property (2 tax bills instead of apx 
68 tax bills), plus we were shocked a "hold" would be in place once the parcels 
of land would be back into two parcels. 
 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Cathy and Jean-Marc Beneteau 


